
  
 
                                                   
                                                  
                                            

 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Please be advised that, due to conflicting schedules, the Santa Cruz County 

Board of Supervisors’ REGULAR MEETING scheduled for 9:30 A.M. on 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2024, has been RESCHEDULED for 9:30 A.M. on 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2024.   
 

  
Dated this 9th day of January 2024. 

 
 
 

 

      Alma Schultz, Clerk 
      Board of Supervisors 

 
 
 
 
 

Posted: 01/09/2024 at 1:30 p.m. by NB 
Alma Schultz    
Alma Schultz, Clerk of the Board  
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